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February 5, 2015
Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Dominion East Ohio Construction Noticefor Group 3 Line 12273
Ohio Power Siting Board Case No. 14-2273-GA-BNR

Dear Ms. McNed:

Section 4906-11-02(B)(6) of the Construction Notice filed on January 6,
2014, stated that various permits would be required for this project including
an Ohio Environmental Protection Agency (“EPA”) Notice of Intent.
Attached for filing is correspondence dated February 4, 2014, from the Ohio

EPA stating that this project would meet the threshold for the nationwide
permit.

If you have any questions please call a the number listed above.

Sincerely

Sally W. Bloomfield
Attachment

Cc.  Ed Steele (w/Attachment)



From: Surrena, Todd [mailto:todd.surrena@epa.ohio.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 11:20 AM

To: Tara E Miletti (Services - 6)

Subject: RE: Line 2888 wetland impacts

Hi Tara,

The threshold for a NWP is 0.5 acres or less to cat. 1 and cat 2 wetlands. Since 0.498 is less than 0.5 acres, this project
would meet the threshold for the NWP. Let me know if you have any additional questions.

Todd

Todd Surrena

401 Coordinator

Division of Surface Water

Ohio EPA — Northeast District Office

2110 East Aurora Road, Twinsburg, OH 44087
P: 330-963-1255

F: 330-487-0769

E: Todd.Surrena@epa.ohio.gov

From: Tara E Miletti (Services - 6) [mailto:Tara.E.Miletti@dom.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2014 4:34 PM

To: Surrena, Todd

Subject: Line 2888 wetland impacts

Good afternoon Todd,

Per our telephone conversation earlier today, you indicated that the East Ohio Gas Company’s (EOG’s) Line 2888 project
(L12273) would not require an Individual 401 Water Quality Certification (WQC). You are aware that EOG is proposing to
impact 0.498 acres of wetland, which is less than the 0.5 acre threshold for instigating the Individual 401 WQC

process. The Ohio Power Siting Board requested that EOG contact the Ohio EPA to verify that these activities would be
authorized under the Nationwide Permit Program and that the Individual 401 WQC would not be a requirement.

An email response would be greatly appreciated.
Thanks,

Tara Miletti

Dominion Environmental Services
320 Springside Drive, Suite 320
Akron, Ohio 44333

330-664-2579



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message contains information which may be legally
confidential and/or privileged and does not in any case represent afirm ENERGY COMMODITY bid or offer
relating thereto which binds the sender without an additional express written confirmation to that effect. The
information is intended solely for theindividual or entity named above and access by anyone elseis
unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents
of thisinformation is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic transmission in error,
please reply immediately to the sender that you have received the message in error, and delete it. Thank you.
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